
Windsor Locks Police Commission 

Kevin L. Brace 

Chairman,  

Windsor Locks Police 

Commission 

 

50 Church Street 

Windsor Locks, CT 06096 

 

Michael Bracken 

12 Tinker Drive 

Windsor Locks, CT 06096 

Date 7/28/12 

 

Re: Visit to my residence / Receipt of letter 

Dear Mr. Bracken, 

While I appreciate your enthusiasm to make suggestions for agenda items, 

I would appreciate it if you would not visit my residence again.  Please 

forward all correspondence to 50 Church Street Windsor Locks, CT 

06096.  

I am in receipt of your letter, and I will discuss it with Acting Chief 

DeGray. 

I'm asking you again to respect my family's privacy and not visit my 

residence. 

Respectfully, 

 

Kevin L. Brace 

Chairman, Windsor Locks Police Commission 

Cc:  Acting Chief Chester DeGray 


